
VNWC Membership Meeting- October 8, 2020 

 

Liz Mazzu, president welcomed everyone to the meeting and introduced the Board members. 

The location of the meetings at Blalock Park was discussed. Liz also reminded members that 

due to the pandemic, we would not be fundraising this year however, the Venice Symphony 

educational program, our recipient, will be transferred to next year.  

Covid and how it has impacted our lives was discussed. She mentioned that members have 

received phone calls and emails from Board members during the pandemic. Members (Kathy 

Emann, Aimee Holmes, Kathy Moller, Lorraine Finizio, Roxanne Smith),  shared their 

experiences regarding Covid including the loss of a relative, how Covid affects the elderly, job 

hunting during the pandemic, more video chatting with friends, a trip in a new RV, remoteness 

from family and restrictions in visiting. Laura Hester showed her stain glass and suggested that 

during Covid may be a good time to start a new hobby.  

Liz mentioned that Kathy Price would be sending an email with a survey. She also mentioned 

that the Board has been working since April reviewing and revising Bylaws and Policies and 

Procedures. Members will be receiving an email with the newly revised Bylaws and Policies and 

Procedures to review. An upcoming vote will be conducted at the next meeting as well as by 

proxy.   

Members were reminded that the next meeting date is November 12, 2020 at Blalock Park. She 

thanked members for attending and adjourned the meeting.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Liz Mazzu 


